
Hancock Public Schools  

 

WILL BE PROVIDING FREE BREAKFAST/LUNCH MEALS 

STARTING  

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 18, 2020  

 
Parents and guardians are welcome to pick up food for all children 18 years old and under. 

 

Meals must be preordered by completing the Google Sign-Up Form via the 

accompanying link, or by calling the respective High School, Middle School or 

Elementary offices.  

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1VirQSwjr0qC3KiqTfdUhVHASu-
Q3ObZ4l6VeCu6238Q/edit?ts=5e6fbdf9 
 

(If calling, please provide your name, contact number, the number of children you have 

and the total number of daily meals you need.  Example: I have two children and would 

like to pick up 14 daily meals.) 

 

 

You must pre-order meals each week by Tuesday at noon for the 

following Wednesday pick up. 

 
Prepared meal boxes will be ready for pick up from 11:00 – 1:00 p.m. on the following 

days: 

 

Wednesday, March 18, 2020 

Wednesday, March 25, 2020 

Wednesday, April 1, 2020 

 

Pick up will be in the main entrance of Barkell Elementary – 1201 Elevation St. 

 

If you need to make changes to your request and/or have additional questions, you may 

call the school offices or email foodservice@hancock.k12.mi.us.  
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